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           20.12.19 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Once again I would like to take this opportunity to say thank you for all your 

kind comments with regards to our Christmas Play – The Magical Christmas 

Jigsaw. We have some incredible talent within our school - the children have 

been fabulous and were true stars over the three performances that took place 

last week.  It was great to see the children working together to achieve 

something so special and memorable too and I would like to say thank you to 

everyone who came to watch.  

 

We have had a very successful Christmas Fair this week. Thank you to all the 

parents and friends of Hipsburn who worked hard to make this such a positive 

achievement. Thank you for all your generous donations – in particular the prizes 

for the Raffle. The PTA is a small but enthusiastic team and they would 

welcome any new members in the New Year.    

 

I would like to thank the many volunteers that have made such a significant 

difference to what we can offer here at Hipsburn. Governors, parents, 

grandparents and friends of the school have given up their time and resources 

as well as their talents and skills to make this such a special school. We have 

regular volunteers to help us with our Beach Days and this is an area of school 

life that has increased hugely over the last two years.   

 

I would like to thank you for all your Christmas cards, gifts and positive 

comments over the last few days – they are all appreciated by the staff who 

work so incredibly hard to make this such a super school. 

 

Finally, on behalf of the Hipsburn Governors and staff I would like to take this 

opportunity to wish you all a peaceful Christmas and Best Wishes for the year 

ahead.   

 

We will see you all again on Monday 6th January 2020! 

 

Kind regards,  

 

Kevin Moloney 

Headteacher 
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